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SPECIAL ORDER
No. 2000- &3

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO SPECIAL ORDER NO. 2000-72 ON THE
SCHEDULE OF THE DENR-CARP ANNUAL ASSESSMENT
AND PROGRAMMING WORKSHOP AT THE NATIONAL
TRAINING CENTER, CARRANGLAN, NUEVA ECHA

in the interest of the service and in order to fully achieve/attain the
objectives of the workshop, the DENR-CARP Annhual Assessment and
Programming Workshop is hereby re-scheduled from February 2-4 to February 9-
11, 2000.

All other provisions contained in the above stated Special Order remain the
same .

This Order takes effect immediately.

ANTONIO H. CERILLES
Secretary
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